Steven Seee

From: kevin clavin <kclavin61@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 3:51 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.;
PolicastroGroup@gmail.com; beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Legislators

Please support this bill as failure to do so would remove people who are qualiified to provide medical services to the
public from being able to do so

Rhode Island is desperately short of clinicians who can help take the burden of care off already overworked physicians
This bill will help ensure that there is greater access and flexibility to the public for these vital services

| encourage you to vigorously support this measure

Sincerely

Kevin Clavin



